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Dear Rodrigo,

Please find attached a copy of the FMCA Requirement spreadsheet with feedback from 802.21 on specific points highlighted by FMCA.

Based on these findings, IEEE 802.21 members would like to see 802.21 referenced as a requirement in FMCA PRDs. 

Please also find attached the latest IEEE 802.21 draft.

IEEE 802.21 members would want to have further discussions with FMCA on:

A] Specific FMCA requirements that can be met by 802.21 as listed in the attached spreadsheet

B] Feedback from FMCA on the current 802.21 draft (attached) 

We would like FMCA members to pay close attention to sections 6.1 (Event Service) and sections 6.3 (Information Service) in the current draft.

Following are some of the questions FMCA members may take into account when providing feedback to 802.21:

1] Can the FMCA operators provide access to Information Elements (IEs) listed in section 6.1 as part of real-world deployment for 802.21/WiMax/Cellular networks?

2] Are there other IEs that FMCA would like 802.21 include as part of the standard? 

3] In the view of FMCA operators, how would the 802.21 Information Server be deployed in different networks?

4] What are the views of FMCA on link layer events specified by 802.21 in section 6.1 as part of Event Service?

5] According to FMCA what are some of the other important attributes that need to be included as part of handover decision making?

We welcome FMCA members to participate in the May IEEE meeting and provide additional contributions related to above areas. If there is anything else I can do to facilitate this process please do let me know.

Best Regards,

Vivek Gupta

Chair, IEEE 802.21
